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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: October 13, 2020 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Richard Anderson, District V Supervisor 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution Proclaiming October 18th, 2020 as the “25th Annual 

Truckee River Day” in Nevada County 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the attached Resolution.  
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND: 
The Truckee River watershed has long suffered from impacts caused over time by timber 
harvesting, construction of the railroad and other transportation corridors, gravel mining, 
grazing, and dams, which have resulted in the Environmental Protection Agency and State 
of California designating the river as impaired by sediment. To help remedy the problems 
that the river, its tributaries, and surrounding habitat were suffering, three hundred 
volunteers took part in the first annual Truckee River Day twenty-five years ago, 
completing ten stream, meadow, and wetland restoration projects.  
 
The Truckee River Watershed Council will host its 25th annual Truckee River Day on 
October 18th, 2020. Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, members of the public are 
encouraged to celebrate previous Truckee River Day restoration projects by participating 
in a fun self-guided tour and other activities scheduled for October 16th, 17th, and 18th at 
Dry Creek, Johnson Canyon, Prosser Creek, Glenshire, and elsewhere in eastern Nevada 
County.  
 
Truckee River Day provides an opportunity for the public to learn about and help restore a 
landscape that they care deeply about. Therefore, I respectfully request that the Board of 
Supervisors adopt the attached Resolution proclaiming October 18th, 2020 as the “25th 
Annual Truckee River Day” in Nevada County.   
 
Sincerely,  
  
 
Richard Anderson 
Supervisor, District 5 
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